
 
 

                    

REGISTRATION FORM 

Print and return with payment to  PAG Workshops, P. O. Box 463, 
Portsmouth, RI 02871 

2022 Covid Policy 

Due to newly updated COVID-19 guidelines effective Tuesday, January 4, 2022, the 
Guild will be requiring proof of full vaccination for all in-person Classes, Workshops 

and meetings. Masks will also be required regardless of vaccination status. 

This is in effect based on the Governor’s executive order released on December 15th. 
For more information on this recent update, please see the Governor’s website. 

(https://governor.ri.gov/executive-orders/executive-order-21-116) 

Please bring a copy of your vaccination card to class. 

The Guild will continue to adapt and adjust according to current guidelines. Thank 
you for your assistance as we navigate these challenges. 

I would like to register for the following: 

____________________________________________________ 

Name:   ______________________________________________ 

Street _______________________________________________ 

City, State, Zip  ________________________________________ 

Email:   ___________________________ Phone:  ____________ 

Amount enclosed:    $____________________________________ 

You will be notified following registration of what materials you need to bring to class. 
If your class has a materials fee, please pay that to instructor directly; don’t include 
with your check. Refunds will be given up to one week prior to the start of class. No 
refunds if you withdraw a week or less before the start of class. 

Return with payment to:  PAG Workshops, P.O. Box 463 Portsmouth, RI 02871.    

For any questions, please contact Jan Burling, Education Coordinator at 
workshops@portsmoutharts.org 

 


